
NOTICE 

OF TAX REVENUE INCREASE 

 
     The VICTORIA JUNIOR COLLEGE conducted public hearings 
on August 26, 2019 and September 3, 2019 on a proposal to 
increase the total tax revenues of the VICTORIA JUNIOR 
COLLEGE from properties on the tax roll in the preceding year by 
4.95 percent. 
 
     The total tax revenue proposed to be raised last year at last year's 
tax rate of $0.2235 for each $100 of taxable value was $13,283,624. 
 
     The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the 
proposed tax rate of $0.2206 for each $100 of taxable value, 
excluding tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the 
tax roll this year, is $13,908,807. 
 
     The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the 
proposed tax rate of $0.2206 for each $100 of taxable value, 
including tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the 
tax roll this year, is $14,220,469. 
 
     The VICTORIA JUNIOR COLLEGE is scheduled to vote on the 
tax rate that will result in that tax increase at a public meeting to be 
held on September 16, 2019 in the Corporate Training Room of the 
Academic Building, Room 101, 2200 East Red River St., Victoria, 
TX at 4:00 PM. 
 
     The VICTORIA JUNIOR COLLEGE proposes to use the 
increase in total tax revenue for the purpose of Maintenance and 
Operations. 
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